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Comments: Water in the Black Hills National Forest, South Dakota is under attack. A proposed mineral

withdrawal plan aims to safeguard these waters and sacred sites from destructive mining and development. By

supporting the mineral withdrawal, we can preserve the water supply that sustains our communities. We have a

duty to safeguard the sacred landscapes, unique ecosystems, and endangered species that call the Black Hills

home. But time is running out to make your voice heard!


